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I believe seafood processors should meet water quality and purity standards for 

bacteria in effluent discharges associated with fecal sources. Anything to the 

contrary, while likely more convenient and a cost savings for the producers, is 

disgusting and a public health concern. 

 

If we have subsequent outbreaks of disease, we’ll know exactly the moment this was 

allowed and by whom, so thank you for the advance transparency. 


